
 
From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 11 August 2013 14:15
To: Lorraine Cordell; michael@michaelcarrollandco.com

Subject: Omar Lawrence Lorraine / Simon

The CPS and Court will undoubtedly wish to contact Omar Lawrence so if Simon will have to consider putting Mr 
Lawrence on notice re this.

Regards

Josephine
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